
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ADEC LOAN AMENDMENT REQUEST: Equipment Purchase Project 

 

In May of 2025, the NJUS Board passed resolutions R-25-02 & R-25-03 seeking the Nome Common 

Council’s approval to accept funding from the Alaska Drinking Water (ADWF) and wastewater (ACWF) 

loans to pursue the Equipment Purchase project, specifically a new VAC Truck and Utility Crew Truck. 

Pursuant to Section 15.10.030(b) of the Nome Code of Ordinances, the Utility Board is charged with the 

responsibility of making recommendations thereon for the efficient operation of the water and sewer 

systems; and, as part of fulfilling this duty, the acquisition of specialized equipment, including a VAC truck 

and Utility Truck, are essential to maintaining and repairing the infrastructure required for these services 

 
The purpose of this communication is to advance that effort. 

 
The initial loan amount was requested through the State of Alaska’s questionnaire portal before a 

true quote was provided, indicating that NJUS would not seek the full requested loan amount as 

indicated below: 

 
Loan Number Authorized 

Loan Amount 

Quotes less 
Incidentals 

ADWF 0050 $    432,500 $           326,115 

ACWF 0038 $    432,500 $            326,115 

Totals: $    865,000 $           652,230 

 
Recommendation: 

Approve NCC 25-05-04 to advance NJUB R 25-03. 

 


